Ethics Committee Meeting

September 18", 2025

Present: Anna-Marie McCormick, Robin Gilbert, Chris Twaragowski

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM.

A general discussion of the Village of Alden was had. Also discussed were the dates for next
year’s Ethics Board meetings.

A motion to adjourn was put forth by Chris Twaragowski and seconded by Robin Gilbert. All
members were in favor.

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 19™ at 6:00 PM.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15 PM.
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